
Year 12 Student Guidance ARP2 Examinations Christmas 2023 
Students must arrive for examinations in full school uniform. 

When you arrive in school during examinations, Year 12 students 
assemble at the top of the lane/behind canteen. 
All year 12 tests will take place in the Assembly Hall. 
Line up with your form class at 8.55am each morning. 
Your first exam each day will begin at 9.00am sharp. 

Break 10.15-10.30am 
Exam 2 begins at 10.30am. Make sure to arrive promptly to assembly 
hall door at the top of the lane. 
The only exception is Tuesday 14th December when exam 2 begins at 
10.45 due to an extended Maths Paper. 

Lunch 11.45-12.30pm 
Exam 3 begins at 12.30pm. Make sure to arrive promptly to assembly 
hall door at the top of the lane. 
Year 12 students are only required to be in school when they have an 
examination. 
If you are not sitting Exam 2 and wish to stay to wait for Exam 3, you 
will be supervised in the lunchroom (Q2 Corridor) from 10.30am. 
Make sure to bring all of your equipment to your examinations. 
(Pens, Pencils, Rulers, Calculators etc) 
As with all public examinations, you must not bring any electronic 
devices including mobile phones, EarPods etc into the exam hall. No 
watches will be permitted. 

Class Form Teacher 
12A Mr M Watson (MW) 
12B Miss C McAtamney (CMA) 
12C Mrs A Burrows (AB) 
12D Miss S Rogan (SR) 
12E Miss C Boyle (CB) 
12F Mrs D Hamilton (DH) 
12G Mr M Smith (MS) 
12H Mr S Kelly (SK) 


